
Dear Parents and Students, June, 2019 
 
Welcome to third grade. It will be so nice to meet all our new students and parents in 
August. We are requesting that students bring the following items with them to start 
the new school year: 
 
● A 2-inch, 3 ring binder 
● An 8 pack of dividers w/ tabs 

(preferably w/ pockets but not 
required) 

● 1 pocket folder for Homework 
● 1 spiral notebook, 3 holes, 70-100 

pages, to fit in binder 
● 1 Marble Composition book (any 

color for writing) 
● 2 Glue sticks (large size) 
● Crayons- 24 pack or less (must be 

able to fit in a pencil pouch) 
● 1 dozen yellow #2 pencils 

sharpened​ (to be shared with the 
class) 

● Erasers (plain pink) 
 
 

● Two - 4 packs of BLACK dry 
erase markers only (to be shared 
w/ class) 

● Clean/new sock to use as an eraser 
for dry erase boards (not Dillon) 

● Scissors (student size) 
● 2 ​Yellow​ highlighters 
● 2- ​Pencil​ ​pouches w/ 3 holes​ to 

fit inside binder  
● 2 pair of earbuds/headphones (in a 

Ziplock-type bag with name on 
bag) 

● 2 boxes of tissues to share with the 
class 

● 1 container of hand sanitizer 
● 1 container of disinfecting wipes 
● 1 package of wide-rule 

binder/notebook paper 
 

Please have the following supplies available at home for homework: 
● Pencils with erasers (homework is NOT to be done in pen) 
● Glue Stick 
● Crayons  
● Flash-Cards for Multiplication if you don’t have a computer or ipad to practice 
● A pencil case to keep student’s supplies safe and together at home 

 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. Have a safe and happy summer. See you 
in August with your Math and Reading/Writing Packets! 
 
The Third Grade Team 


